Unapproved Minutes

A public hearing was held on Monday, August 11th, 2025 at 5:30 pm at City Hall, 213 College Street, Pilot Grove, Mo. for the purpose of addressing citizen's comments relating to the Tax Levy for the year of 2025.

City Clerk, Lori Vollrath called the public hearing to order at 5:30 p.m.

City Clerk, Lori Vollrath asked everyone to sign the attendance sheet.

City Clerk, Lori Vollrath read the intentions of this public hearing: "The 2025 assessed valuation for both real estate and personal property of the City totals \$6,816,466, an increase of \$286,318 from the 2024 assessed valuation of \$6,530,148. The Missouri State Auditor has proposed the tax levy be set at .7663 cents per \$100 valuation, a decrease of .0096 cents from last year. The Council will consider the proposed 2025 tax levy during the regular scheduled council meeting on Monday, August 11, 2025, at 6:30 pm at City Hall."

Eight individuals attended the hearing with no inquiries, comments or concerns made.

City Clerk, Lori Vollrath asked if anyone had any other questions or concerns. With no further questions or concerns the hearing was adjourned at 6:00 p.m.

ATTEST:		
City Clerk, Lori Vollrath	Mayor, Dennis Knipp	